
LLetter of ssupport for the Winterbourne Wind Farm (proposal ID SSD-10471). 

I am writing to express my support for the proposed Wind Farm development in the 
Walcha Local Government Area (LGA) by Winterbourne Wind Pty Ltd, developed by 
Vestas. I firmly believe that this project will bring numerous benefits to the entire 
community, including the generation of clean, renewable energy and the creation of 
jobs during construction and operation. 
 
As the world faces the pressing issue of climate change, it is more important than ever 
to transition to renewable energy sources. The proposed wind farm will make a 
significant contribution to this goal, providing a reliable source of clean energy to the 
area while also reducing the community's dependence on fossil fuels. Additionally, the 
economic benefits of the project, including the creation of local jobs, cannot be ignored. 
 
Furthermore, the potential for this wind farm to bring in tourism, as it would be a 
landmark for the area, would be a huge benefit for the local economy, and the 
community as a whole. This project would be a step in the right direction for Walcha 
LGA, and for the state of New South Wales, to become a leader in renewable energy. 
 
I urge the Department of Planning to carefully consider the benefits of this project and 
to approve it in a timely manner. This is an opportunity for the Walcha LGA to take a 
step towards a sustainable future and I hope you will give it the consideration it 
deserves.  
 
 

 


